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Alexander Gunyon

From: Sharon Annoot 
Sent: 27 May 2024 12:49
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development proposal

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir, I object to the proposed plans to build 1400 new homes off South Street Whitstable plus a new junction on 
the A299 New Thanet Way linking to Chestfield Road and South Street. These proposals will cause a huge increase in 
traffic and already stretched local resources and services. I object also to the possibility of losing even more 
countryside that we cannot afford to lose as open spaces and wildlife are so important to our lives and good health. 
Save our town as we know it !                    Sharon Annoot.  
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